From: D"Onofrio, Liam

To: M42 Junction 6

Subject: TR010027 - Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the M42

Junction 6

Date: 17 January 2019 16:24:18

Dear Ms Allen,

LPA Ref: CC/2018/3543 Your Ref: TR010027

Thank you for your adequacy of consultation request relating to the above scheme and the applicant having discharged the duties within the Planning Act 2008. The Local Planning Authority raises no observations at this pre-application stage.

We look forward to the opportunity to register as an Interested Party and make representations in the future, if a decision is made to accept the application for Examination.

Kind regards, Liam

Liam D'Onofrio Senior Planning Officer – East Area Team

Coventry City Council
Place Directorate
Development Management

Tel: 024 7683 3626

Email: liam.d'onofrio@coventry.gov.uk
Web: www.coventry.gov.uk/planning



Coventry receives 96% of planning applications online

To submit an online application, or to find out more about planning, follow the link: www.planningportal.co.uk

Our <u>Building Control</u> team is now back in-house and based at Coventry City Council. Phone: 024 7683 2057/2058 or email: <u>buildingcontrol@coventry.gov.uk_</u>

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.



This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you have received this e-mail in error, you are requested to contact the sender All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using Mimecast. The views contained in this e-mail are those of the author and not necessarily those of Coventry City Council.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com